Cass WeIL APPOINTED TO BANKRUPTCY [DRACTICE COMMITTEE

Cass Weil

We are pleased to announce that Cass Weil, a member of our creditors’ remedies and bankruptcy practice
area, was recently appointed to a three-year term on the Bankruptcy Practice Committee for the United States
Bankruptcy Court, District of Minnesota. His term commenced January 1, 2013. The Committee’s main
functions are to recommend needed changes to the Local Rules and to serve as a liaison between the bankruptcy
court and the bankruptcy community, providing input and suggestions from the bar and the community at
large for improving the administration of bankruptcy cases and proceedings in the District of Minnesota.

Thank you, Cass, for your service to our legal community!



